Benton Irrigation District
River Pump Station Improvements
Construction Meeting Minutes

7/29/09

Attendees:  Brett Moore, Jim Bolten, Matt Steiner, Lauren Smith

Schedule Update


Dewatering system to be set up today and tomorrow with some excavation starting tomorrow and next week.  Concrete formwork to also start next week with rock blasting and mass excavation.   

Submittals


Arin was not able to attend meeting and submittal status will be discussed at the next meeting.

Old Business


None

New Business

1. Pumping plan has possible modifications due to low turbidity.  WDFW will be on site tomorrow.  Currently, water is being pumped to the river with matching turbidity.  It was mentioned to be important to keep WDFW in the communication loop with any changes to the dewatering plan.  This has been done to date with Lauren contacting Eric Bartrand directly, with updates.

2. It was noted that discussion was held with BID crews regarding doing some devegetating along the project area.  Matt mentioned that any of this type of work would need to be paid for through the contract and is not being donated by BID.  Lauren indicated that they would just do this type of work themselves.
3. The building permit still needs to be acquired.

4. Survey needs to tentatively be scheduled for next Monday to layout the structures.

5. The pipeline easement has been signed and paid for.  Matt to confirm that we can use the easement.  (After the meeting, Matt did confirm that the easement is available to be used).

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, August 5 at 10am.

